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For years I had to take off work and stand in long lines for sometimes a couple of 

hours, much of which was outside, to cast my ballot in Arizona. When I moved to 

Oregon in 2009, I was very pleased to discover mail-in voting was the norm here. It is 

easy, accurate, and low impact on the life of the voter. I hear all the talking points 

against mail-in voting and I don't see any real evidence to support them. This has 

been repeatedly investigated and all the fear-mongering rhetoric has been disproven 

time and time again.  


